
 
 
 

Manitou Springs School District 14 and Partners for Healthy 
Choices is committed to supporting the students and families of 

D14 during this Worldwide Pandemic. 
 

We have had numerous individuals reach out and ask how they 
can support with food donations.  At this point we are 

suggesting monetary donations for our Food Pantry so that we 
follow the best practices and guidelines suggested by CDC 

during this Covid-19 outbreak. 
 

If you, or someone you know would like to make a donation to 
our District Food Pantry, checks can be made payable to: 

Manitou Springs School District 14. In the memo line please 
write PHC Food Pantry. You can mail your checks to: 405 El 

Monte Place Manitou Springs, CO 80829.  
All donations are greatly appreciated and we will send you a tax 

donation receipt, so please provide your address if it is not 
printed on your check. 


